
 

   

News of the Week 
8th February 2021 

  

 

 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter 

 
What’s coming up at the Club 

10th Feb Wednesday – Mixed Haggle 12.30pm start 
12th Feb Friday – Friday Triples – 12.30pm start 
15th Feb Round 4 Monday Optional Triples Interclub 
 12.30pm start 
 Roll-up 12.30pm start 
 Twilight Bowls 
17th Feb Wednesday - Mixed Haggle 12.30pm start 
19th Feb Friday Triples – 12.30pm start 
 

Wednesday’s Optional Triples - 10th February, has been 
cancelled due to a poor number of entries especially 

from outside clubs. 
The Wednesday Mixed Haggle will be held. 

 

Please check the board for any changes to the 
Handbook 

 

Centre Singles 
This will be played over the forthcoming weekend.  
There are 4 sections for the men, and these will be 
played a Katikati and Te Puke, with the Women playing 
at Tauranga.  Post Section venue still to be decided. 
Good luck to all those players playing in this 
competition. 
 

Results from the past week ~ 
3rd February – Wednesday Mixed Haggle 
1st Allan Gordon, Barry Sheary, Lynda Boschat 
2nd David Powles, Eddie Wheeler, Ray Nicholas 
3rd Richard Guy, Steve Rusbatch, Dennis Toovey 
4th Rick Guy, Graham Hoare, David Monk 
 
5th February – Friday Mixed Triples sponsored by 
Liquorland, Bureta 
No results available for publication 
 

 
 

Retirement Living 
As a lot of our members live in retirement villages, here 
is a link to a discussion paper on Retirement Villages 
where you can submit feedback saying if you are 
satisfied on how they are run. 

https://cffc.govt.nz/retirement-villages/monitoring-
and-reports/ 

 
 

Women’s Championship Singles 
The final of this championship event was played on 
Saturday 6th February.  Good to see a good crowd 
supporting the final. 
Carol Hubert defeated Lynne Dean. 
 

 
 

Centre Junior Tournament 
Lynda Boschat and Grant Edgar played in the Centre 
Junior Tournament over the weekend.  Eddie Boschat 
was a late replacement.  Grant qualified in the singles but 
went out in the 1st round of post section this morning. 
Well done to you all. 

 

 Update 
Just a quick up date on our President Cliff.   
Cliff has been transferred back to Waikato Hospital for a 
specialized drainage procedure. 
It is understood that the sternum drainage will not be a 
long procedure. 
We will advise you when Cliff is back in Tauranga 
Brian Bluck 
Vice President 
 
It’s been 40 years since that under arm incident 
happened, just look at the similarities of the under-arm 
bowling. 

 

This was the first time 
Carol had won the Open 
Singles since joining the 
club in 1983. 
Thanks to Helen Wreaks 
for marking and Allan 
Gordon for Umpiring. 
 


